

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

409 City Hall

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President (1)

Baltimore Development Corporation

DATE:

June 7, 2012

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill 12-0081

A Resolution concerning Valet Parking

This office has been asked to comment on City Council Bill 12-0081, a resolution for the purpose of regulating valet parking services to include licensing and permitting requirements and establishing certain standards of operation.

BDC strongly supports City Council Bill 12-0081 because regulation will provide patrons of valet service with a degree of security and ensure that residential parking, in the neighborhoods where the valet operations take place, is not being displaced by the valet operations.

cc:

Arlisa W. Anderson, BDC Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office Kaliope Parthemos, Mayor's Office Irene E. Van Sant, BDC



